
Item 9 Music event held in the lower hall for elderly residence and under 
18’s  

 

The proposal 

A music event (party/disco) held in the lower hall, the first session would be for our older 
residence and would be a mixture of music from the 50’s and 60’s. This could be a nice chance 
for the older residence of Leigh to get out and have a dance!  

The next session would be for under 18’s and would be a similar set up but playing music from 
their own generation and there would also be a chance to bring their own records and spin the 
decks themselves. This is to encourage the music enthusiasts within Leigh to explore their love 
for music more and a chance to meet other likeminded young musicians or music lovers.  

The goal is to bring some fun and music to Leigh and hopefully expand overtime to more music 
events for the community. In time if this event was successful the hope would be to put on regular 
parties, record fairs and different varieties of music showcased.  

Cllr Sandra McCurdy knows a music lover called James who owns a record shop in Southend who 
would volunteer his time and equipment to put on the music for this event. His goal is to allow 
older residence to relive their past and have a dance with friends and for the younger residence 
to explore their music interested and have a creative musical outlet.   

 

Lower hall hire – free of charge as suggested by Cllr Sandra McCurdy. 

Jame’s music and equipment – free of charge as offered by himself. 

Date – one Saturday evening in coming months.  

Possibly hire the bar for the older residence session.  

 

 


